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How Communist Criminals Hide Behind UN Immunity
In this episode of Behind the Deep State,
host Alex Newman exposes the legions of
communist criminals hiding behind
diplomatic immunity offered by the United
Nations. First on the list is Michelle
Bachelet, the UN “High Commissioner for
Human Rights,” who has now been exposed
receiving bribes from OAS. These bribes
were not just for corruption, but were part
of the Foro de Sao Paulo’s scheme to
enslave Latin America under communism
and socialism with money looted from
taxpayers. Other criminals involved in this
network included senior Latin American
officials sought or even received UN
diplomatic immunity to escape justice. In
Europe, former UNESCO boss Irina Bokova,
another communist criminal, also used
diplomatic immunity to escape prosecutors.
It is time for this to stop, Alex argues.
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